
 
American-Vietnamese War Memorial Alliance 

 
Mission:  To honor all American, South Vietnamese, and Allied soldiers of the Vietnam War 

through memorials, events and educational activities. 
 

Goal:  

 
  

 

 The memorial will permanently display the US and former Republic of Vietnam flags (as 
known as the Vietnamese Freedom and Heritage flag).  The Auburn City Council 
approved construction of the memorial in the city's Les Gove Park.  The Alliance wishes 
to thank Auburn Mayor Nancy Backus, former Mayor Peter Lewis, City Council members 
and staff, and all those who have supported development and approval of the memorial. 
 

 
The Wall of Honor and Memorial Tile:  With your donation of $100 you may create a
memorial tile to recognize an American, South Vietnamese, or Allied soldiers of the 
Vietnam War, living or dead. Tiles will be permanently displayed on The Wall of Honor 
at the Vietnam War Memorial.  Memorial tile order forms can be downloaded from our 
website at:  http://honorvietnamvets.org/memorial-tiles.html.

  
 

Our Organization: 
The Alliance is an all-volunteer, nonprofit organization.  Your tax-deductible donation will 
go directly to building the memorial in Auburn's Les Gove Park.  For more information 
visit our website at:  http://honorvietnamvets.org  
  

Donations: 
Donations can be made at any time by sending a check made out to: 
American Vietnamese War Memorial Alliance or HonorVietnamVets 

3405 172nd St NE #5  Box 367  Arlington, WA 98223 
 
Questions and comments can be directed to contact@honorvietnamvets.org 

 

Estimated cost of memorial is $100,000.

To construct the Vietnam War memorial shown below. 
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